

NR_key_name: 93576D11B94F2283852564FB0057BEE4
SendTo: CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 08/22/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 12:16:15 PM
ComposedDate: 08/22/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 11:58:25 AM
Subject: Re: Fred Reeves Travel to Washington

I interpret Jeremy's answer as "final direction " to you to prepare Fred Reeves' travel, since the last thing David told me was "let's wait until Jeremy passes judgement on this one." This is good news, since based on earlier prompting from David and Jeremy I had already told Fred that this was all approved. So.....next week, if you will kindly prepare Invitational Travel Orders and obtain airline tickets per my earlier e-mail, and prepare your usual "travel letter," I will take responsibility for preparing the cover letter and for FEDEXing it all to Fred. Is it feasible for me to expect to get all of this from you by close-of-business Thursday or Friday? Let me know. Thanks. To: Douglas Horne/ARRBcc: David Marwell/ARRB, Tracy Shycoff/ARRBFrom: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBDate: 08/22/97 11:00:06 AMSubject: Re: Fred Reeves Travel to WashingtonLet's go. To: David Marwell/ARRBcc: Jeremy Gunn/ARRB, Tracy Shycoff/ARRB From: Douglas Horne/ARRB Date: 08/22/97 10:20:32 AMSubject: Fred Reeves Travel to WashingtonI think ARRB should make a "go" or "no go" decision on Fred Reeves' Travel on Monday, so Tracy has time to work on it and we have time to get the materials to him, as has already been promised by me. I believe the issue of whether or not we can persuade him to send us documents ahead of time is a separate issue and should not hold up arranging his travel. Thanks.

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: